
To Chairman Peterson and members of the Government Oversight Committee:  

It is imperative that legislators pass Ohio’s Second Amendment Preservation Act, House Bill 51, 

to nullify unconstitutional federal gun control policies and protect the constitutional self-defense 

rights of Ohio residents.  

Unfortunately, in the last several decades, thousands of unconstitutional laws have been created 

and enforced on the federal, state, and even local levels. This bill is pivotal to preserve our 

Second Amendment rights by ensuring that government officials cannot enforce unconstitutional 

federal gun control policies.  

By passing HB51 and rejecting every attempt to weaken this bill, Ohio legislators can set a 

strong example for the rest of the country. This could be an excellent model for other states to 

follow by showing how Ohio legislators are pushing back against unconstitutional laws at every 

level of government to uphold its citizens’ God-given rights.  

I urge you, as our representative legislators, to preserve our Second Amendment rights and 

nullify unconstitutional gun control in Ohio by passing HB51.  

Brooke Bilyj 

Norwalk, OH 

 


